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Veterans Day at Marathon CSD 

Thank you, Veterans! 
     The Village Green was 
adorned with flags and the 
veterans came out in force 

to attend the annual Veter-
an's Day Assembly and 
Flag Raising Ceremony at 
MCS on Tuesday, Novem-
ber 10th.   The day was in-
spired based on events that 
began back in October, 
when Mrs. Brown, 11th 
grade U.S. History teacher, 
received a call from a com-
munity member asking for 
student support of a local 
veteran.   Marathon alumni, 
Malcolm Brown, a Marine 
veteran from WWII had an 
exciting opportunity to 
travel down to Washington, 
D.C. to see the World War 

II Memorial thanks to the 
Honor Flight Program out 
of Syracuse, N.Y.  As part 
of his trip, Honor Flight 

does a WWII-style mail 
call for each veteran on the 
flight home. Many MCS 
students and staff wrote 
cards or letters thanking 
him for his service.   Stu-

dents were eager to meet him 
too and an invitation was 
extended to him to attend the 
ceremony honoring veterans 
at school.   His daughter, Su-
san Hunt worked diligently 
to make that happen and Mr. 
Brown as well as 21 other 
veterans came out to be a 
part of the special day.  The 
MCS History Dept. with the 
help of the newly created 
History Club, also sponsored 
a special flag donation pro-
ject.   Everyone in the school 
and the community was in-
vited to donate $1 in honor of 
a veteran, their name would 
be placed on the Honor Wall 
inside the high school, and a 
flag would be placed on the 
Village Green.  By the time 
the week was over, 400 flags 
showed our community's 
support of veterans.   The 
$400 raised through the pro-
gram is being donated to the 
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     Welcome to our new High School Collaboration Space.  
This room, which is located on the second floor next to the 
library, contains four TV screens which will be used by stu-
dents to display or cast what is visible on their individual 
computer screens.  Students can work together using different 
programs to complete classroom projects, presentations or 
assignments. The glass walls create an open space and make 
learning visible to all. The furniture is mobile, making recon-
figuration easy. Dimming sky lights bring natural light into 
the space, creating an open feel to an inside classroom.  Staff 
were introduced to the space during our last superintendentôs 
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